
MINUTES OF FRIENDS OF THE MONOE TOWNSHIP PUBLIC LIBRARY 
APRIL 2024 

 
Meeting was called to order by Sharon Robinson, President at 2:30PM. 
 
All saluted the flag. 
 
Present were: Sharon Robinson, Teri Peteah, Terry VanLeer, Samantha Snyder, Suzanne King, Nancy 
Rodney, Kathy Duffy, Karen Slade, Bonnie Kahlbom, Allison Munch, and Madeline Rivera. 
 
Minutes of the March 2024 meeting were distributed.  Motion to accept the minutes was made by 
Nancy Rodney, seconded by Allison Munch.  All in favor. 
 
Treasurers Report – Bonnie Kalhbom reported a beginning balance of $929.70 with income of $30.00 
giving us a new balance of $959.70.  Motion to accept the treasures report was made by Terry VanLeer, 
seconded by Kathy Duffy.  All in favor. 
 
Old Business – Samantha Snyder reported that she has made contact with Book Smiles about setting up 
a meeting for them to take over the collection of discarded books.  Sharon Robinson had a long 
discussion with Joan Betterly, President of the Board of Trustees for our library about looking into the 
availability of our township to empty the bins. 
Book sale – Sharon Robinson reported that Joan Betterly will supply pretzels. Sharon further reported 
that our organization was mentioned in the township newsletter and the Williamstown Sun.  Samantha 
Snyder reported that she has heard from the Givers Church that they will be in attendance.  Terry 
VanLeer will supply water.  
 
New Business - Samantha Snyder reported on our purchasing of museum passes.  Sharon Robinson 
reported as some of these passes are not being used and we should bring ideas to our May meeting.  
Motion to delete National Library Museum and Pennsylvania Academy of Fine Arts from our list of 
museum passes was made by Suzanne King, seconded by Sharon Robinson.  All in favor. 
Sharon Robinson reminded all we will meet on Friday, April 26th at 3:00PM to set up. We will open on 
Saturday, April 27th at 9:00AM and close at 3:00PM.  Early bird is 9:00AM to 10:00AM.    
 
There being no further business, meeting was adjourned at 3:00PM.  Motion to accept by Terry VanLeer, 
seconded by Suzanne King.  All in favor. 
 

NEXT MEETING MAY 6, 2024 AT 2:30PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Suzanne King 
Secretary 


